
 
 

 

Contact: City Attorney Richard C. Pfeiffer, Jr.     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Phone: 614.645.7385 

Email: rcpfeiffer@columbus.gov 

 

City Attorney Releases Photo Red Light Camera 

Procurement Review 
 

COLUMBUS, OH—In response to a request from Columbus City Council President 

Andrew J. Ginther, City Attorney Richard C. Pfeiffer, Jr. released his office’s review of 

the City’s procurement process related to the contract and subsequent modifications 

between the Department of Public Safety and Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. 

All documents related to this review, including a response memo to Ginther, a 

chronology of events, and corresponding documents, are available on the City Attorney’s 

web site at www.columbuscityattorney.org/prlpr.aspx 
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